
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Notice of Application 
 

Rural Municipality of Miscouche 
Sewer Utility Corporation 

 

Rate Increases 
 
THE MISCOUCHE SEWER UTILITY CORPORATION has applied 
to the Commission for approval to increase sewer rates by 
$40.00 per unit each year for the next 5 years starting on January 
1, 2022 until January 1, 2026. 
 

DETAILS OF THE RATE APPLICATION and the Utility's current 
rate tariff can be viewed on the Commission’s website at 

www.irac.pe.ca/utilities. Questions on the filing should be 
addressed to the Miscouche Utility. 
 

IF YOU WANT TO COMMENT on Miscouche’s application, you 
can write or email the Commission. Questions on the filing 
should be sent directly to the Utility. 
 

Written comments are due by Monday, December 20, 2021. 
 

THE COMMISSION’S RATE REVIEW PROCESS involves: 
 

 the filing of a rate application by the Utility; 
 public notification of the Utility's proposed rate changes; 
 the Commission’s review of the application, including written 

comments; and 
 the issuance of an Order outlining the Commission's 

decision on the application and the rates to be charged. 
 

Any decisions on the Utility's application will be available on the 
Commission's website. 
 

CONTACT INFORMATION: 
 

UTILITY - 
Michelle Perry, CAO 
Miscouche Sewer Utility 
Corporation 
P.O. Box 70, 15 Main Drive E. 
Miscouche, PE  C0B 1T0 
Tel 902-436-4962 
Email: 
communityofmiscouche@pei.aibn.
com 
 

COMMISSION - 
The Prince Edward Island 
Regulatory & Appeals 
Commission 
Re: Miscouche Rate Filing 
P.O. Box 577 
Charlottetown, PE C1A 7L1 
Tel 902-892-3501 
Toll Free 1-800-501-6268 
Email: info@irac.pe.ca 
www.irac.pe.ca 

 

DATED at Charlottetown, this 3rd day of December, 2021 
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